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To whom it may concern

As an Enfield resident, I am writing to object to the following policies from the draft local
plan:

e Policy SP PL10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11

e Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 3.10

e Policy SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood, page
364

e Policy SA54, page 374

o Policy SA62 page 383

e Policy SP CL4 pages 277-279

The purpose of the green belt is to prevent urban sprawl, and it also provides a habitat for
wildlife. I find it unacceptable to imagine building on the green belt, as once we relax this
restriction, bit by bit, natural habitats will cease to exist. I am particularly opposed to
policy SP PL10, which involves the land bordering Trent Park, which forms a green
corridor and is especially valuable to wildlife.

I am also objecting to Policy SA52 page 372, which would remove part of Rammey
Marsh, a wildlife area and public amenity, from the Green Belt.

In looking at the various options that you have put forward in Table 2.2: Spatial strategy
options, I find that option 3 (Medium growth 2) is far preferable as it would meet the same
number of new homes, without the need to build on the green belt.

Please reconsider your local plan, and I hope you will see that any option that does not
negatively affect the green belt should be your preferred option.



